

Morningside Primary School and Children's Centre Chatham Place, Hackney, London, E9 6LL Web: www.morningside.hackney.sch.uk Tel: 020 8985 5382

> Twitter: @morningside_ps Instagram: @morningside_hackney

> > Friday 18th November 2022

Dear parents and carers of pupils in 1S,

I am writing to inform you that Sarah Peiffer will be going on maternity leave. Sarah is expecting a baby and will start her leave during the next week of school. Sarah has done a fantastic job with 15 this year. They have transitioned well from Reception and are making excellent progress in all key areas. I know that you will want to join us in wishing Sarah well. We will be informing the children early next week and organising a goodbye celebration on Monday.

The Key Stage One team will continue with the excellent work that has been done so far this year. June Bloomfield, who has worked with the class over the last week, will take over as class teacher. She will work closely with Louise and Keshia to continue to provide an enriching curriculum offer to the children.

Please do not hesitate to ask if you have any questions about provision in year 1. I will be at the gate each day to answer any questions that you have.

Kind regards

gane Hu

Janet Taylor Headteacher



